
DESIGN-A-
PATCHContest

NSYSA

DUE BY AUGUST 5TH 

Entries can be mailed to PO BOX 763, North
Smithfield, 02876 or emailed to info@nsysa.org

Join
Now

Season

2023-
2024

We're looking for YOU to design our 2023-2024 NSYSA
logo.  Have a great idea?  Start creating!  Winning

design will be used to create a 3" x 3" patch to
commemorate the soccer season



To enter, ask for a parents permission and then
create your best NSYSA Soccer patch either

electronically or by hand.  Keep in mind, final patches
will need to fit into a 3" x 3" circle.  Fill out the below
and include it with your submission.  Winner will be
shared before the start of the 2023-2024 Fall Rec

Season.



You do not need to play to win!  All are welcome.



Name:

Age:

Parent Phone Number:

Parent Email:

Tell us a little about your design:


